Master Planning Committee of **University of Alaska Fairbanks**

<u>MEMORANDUM</u>

Date:

November 5, 2010

To:

Brian Rogers, Chancellor

From:

Rich Boone, Chair Rich Boone

Re:

MPC Recommendation 2010-03 – Invasive Plant Management Plan

Approval

The MPC recommends for approval the Invasive Plant Management Plan pending supportive review and comment by the IAB Director and appropriate plant biologist(s) in the Department of Biology & Wildlife.

Motion made by Gary Newman (seconded by Deb Horner) Motion approved unanimously 13-0.

Thank you.

dem